
MS. LAURA ROTOLO 
STAFF COUNSEL 
ACLU OF MASSACHUSETTS 
211CONGRESSSTREET 
BOSTON, MA 02110 

Dear Ms. Rotolo: 

U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 
Washington, D. C. 20535 

January 2, 2014 

FOIPA Request No.: 1246017-0 
Subject: TODASHEV, IBRAGIM 

This acknowledges receipt of your Freedom of Information/Privacy Acts (FOIPA) request to the FBI. 

P' Your request has been received at FBI Headquarters for processing. 

r Your request has been received at the [ Resident Agency/ ___ Field Office] 
and forwarded to FBI Headquarters for processing. 

P' We are searching the indices to our Central Records System for the information responsive 
to this request. We will inform you of the results in future correspondence. 

P Your request for a fee waiver is being considered and you will be advised of the decision at 
a later date. 

P' Please check for the status of your FOIPA request at www.fbi.gov/foia. 

The FOIPA Request number listed above has been assigned to your request. Please use this 
number in all correspondence concerning your request. Your patience is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
David M. Hardy 
Section Chief, 
Record/Information 

Dissemination Section 
Records Management Division 


